
From: mike harris   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 14:32 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Gold mining in Leitrim and the rest of Ireland 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please let it be known that I am completely opposed to any form of gold mining taking place in 
Ireland as it will undoubtedly damage health and the environment and be of benefit mainly to a few 
offshore people or companies that will not spend their income or pay their taxes here. I know the 
vast majority of Leitrim people are completely opposed to mining and will make any representative, 
local or national, pay dearly for any support of gold mining at subsequent elections. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mike Harris 
 


